VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

INTERNAL QUALITY ASSURANCE CELL
NOTICE

This is to notify that, to facilitate the submission of AQAR 2023-2024 on time, an orientation
programme on “how to compile AQAR data and share with IQAC”, will be held with all
Departments/Centres on 24.07.2024 at 4:00 pm in the Conference Hall, Central Library (1%
floor), Visva-Bharati.

Departments/Centres are requested to send at least two DQAC members to attend the
Orientation programme. In addition to DQAC members, departments may also send additional
person as per their requirement.
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To
All members and chairperson of the DQAC, Visva-Bharati. -

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

1. All members of the AQAR Sub-committee (under of IQAC), Visva-Bharati.

2. Librarian, Central Library, Visva-Bharati with a request for arranging the Conference
Hall, Central Library, Visva-Bharati for the programme.

3. University Webmaster — with a request to upload the notice in the University website.



